
2019 UNIVERSITY COMPUTER LAB INFORMATION 
 

 
Students are encouraged to bring a laptop, computer, or tablet. Computer labs that are 
available to Public Health Institute students include: 
 
West Bank: Blegen Hall 90 – Tech Stop 
  612-301-4357 (information technology number)  
  30 Mac and PC computers  
   Monday – Friday: 8am – 6pm 
   Saturday/Sunday: 10am-6pm 
 
  Humphrey School of Public Affairs – Room 50 
  612-301-4357 (information technology number)  
  18 Mac computers  
   Monday – Friday: 8am – 10pm 
   Saturday/Sunday: Closed 
       
 
East Bank:            Coffman Memorial Union B60 

 612-624-7125 
 23 Macs and 23 PC 
  Monday to Thursday – 8am–10pm 
  Friday – 8am-6pm 
  Saturday – 12pm-6pm 
  Sunday – 12pm-10pm 
   
 
Printing is $0.10/page + tax (payable by cash on UCARD) 
 
 
Logging onto the Internet at the University of Minnesota 
Students who have computers with wireless cards can simply log onto the University of 
Minnesota using their university user login. 
 
Students may call the technology helpline at 612-301-4357 if needed.  You will need 
your university user login. 


